
SYDNEY UNIVERSITY LAW SOCIETY INC.
ABN 49 844 560 526

Minutes of Executive Meeting held on 19 April 2021
Chair: Sinem Kirk
Minute taker: Alison Chen

Meeting opened: 9:10pm

Present:
Wendy Hu President

Sinem Kirk Vice President (Education)

Cameron Jordan Vice President (Careers)

Sophia Semmler Vice President (Social Justice)

Alison Chen Secretary

Gretel Wilson Sponsorship Director

Caroline Xu Competitions Director

Onor Nottle Socials Director

Georgia Watson Socials Director

Sofia Mendes Campus Director

Calvin Kwong Sports Director

Justin Lai Publications Director

Sissi Xi Chen International Student Officer

Eden McSheffrey Equity Officer

Nora Takriti Women’s Officer

Bru Hammer Queer Officer

Mahmoud Al Rifai Ethnocultural Officer

Sarah Purvis Marketing Director

Arasa Hardie Design Director

Absent:

Nathan Allen First Nations Officer

Apologies:

Tiana Dumonovsky Treasurer

Felix Wood Competitions Director
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MINUTES

1 Welcome and Apologies
The Chair welcomed attendees to the meeting and delivered an acknowledgement of country.
Apologies were received from Tiana and Felix.

2 Procedural matters
Motion: That the minutes from 19 April 2021 be approved.
Moved: Alison Chen
Seconded: Justin Lai
The motion was carried unanimously with zero abstentions.

3 Last week updates/shoutouts
Shoutouts:

● Sinem and Justin for releasing Education Guide
● Onor and Georgia for First Year Bonding (60 attendees)
● Cameron for Inside a Deal workshop with Ashurst
● Nora for Intervarsity Women in Law Conference
● Sofia and Alison for Crossword Club

4 What’s on this week
a. Mon: JWS Skills Presentation: CVs and Cover Letters, Women’s study group
b. Tues:
c. Wed: Interfac Handball
d. Thurs: Clayton Utz Skills Presentation: Networking & Interviewing, Queer Study Hour,

International Student catch-up
e. Fri: Student body survey released.
f. Mon: LinkedIn headshots - 1:30-3:30pm

5 Intercohort mentoring
Sofia attempted to book the library but is following up.

6 Mental Health First Aid Training
Training to be held for SULS Executive members on May 15-16.

7 SULS Student Survey
Wendy explained that it is to direct SULS’ advocacy for education, especially for the Student Staff
Consultative Forum. Bru and Nora commented that it is comprehensive and has a good range of
questions. Georgia suggested adding an ‘other comments’ section at the bottom of each section,
Sinem suggested that the ‘other comments’ section should be added at the end of the survey to
avoid it being too long. Some members also suggested a SULS merchandise prize as an
incentive to complete the survey.
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Regarding further promotion, Wendy suggested that Executive members promote the survey with
a QR code at the beginning of their events and Sinem suggested that the tutors promote it in their
lecture/tutorial material.

Meeting closed: 9:36pm
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